
1 

 

52nd Synod of the Diocese of Sydney 

First Ordinary Session – scheduled for 2020 

Postponement of the first ordinary session of the Synod 

 

The first ordinary session of the 52nd Synod was scheduled to commence on 12 October 
2020. However, the Archbishop, in consultation with the Standing Committee, decided not 
to summon the first ordinary session of the 52nd Synod in October 2020 owing to the 
significant health concerns related to such a gathering during the COVID-19 global 
pandemic. The Archbishop conveyed this decision in his letter addressed to members of the 
52nd Synod, dated 30 July 2020, shown in the attachment below. 

 

The first ordinary session of the 52nd Synod was subsequently held on 3 May 2021 ahead 
of the Special Session of the 52nd Synod held on 4 – 6 May 2021.  See (2021) Synod Minutes 
(1st Session of the 52nd Synod). 

 

 
  

https://www.sds.asn.au/2021-synod-minutes-1st-session-52nd-synod
https://www.sds.asn.au/2021-synod-minutes-1st-session-52nd-synod
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Attachment 

 


